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BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 

OF OREGON 

UE 394 

In the Matter of 

PORTLAND GENERAL ELECTRIC 
COMPANY,  

Request for a General Rate Revision.

STAFF CROSS-EXAMINATION STATEMENT 

Pursuant to the Administrative Law Judge (ALJ)’s February 1, 2022 prehearing 

memorandum, Staff submits this cross-examination statement.  Staff does not intend to call any 

witness for cross-examination at the February 10, 2022 hearing scheduled in this matter.  

However, Staff reserves the right to examine any witness called for cross-examination by any 

party, the ALJ, or the Commission.  

DATED this 7th  day of February, 2022. 

Respectfully submitted, 

ELLEN F. ROSENBLUM 
Attorney General 

/s/ Stephanie Andrus

Stephanie Andrus, OSB No. 925123 
Sr. Assistant Attorney General 
Of Attorneys for Staff of the Public Utility  
Commission of Oregon 


